
 

BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL, MANESAR 

Circular 

Ref. No.17/BBPSMN/07/2016       Date: 25/07/16 

Dear Parents 

Keeping in view prevalence of Dengue, it is advised that students may be sent to school fully covered in full sleeved 

shirts and full pants (Black Jeans) for boys/girls in primary department. The School is taking all precautions such as 

regular fogging and cleaning of school campus to prevent any formation of breeding ground for the mosquitoes. 

Thanks and Regards 

 

(Mrs. Ujwal Malhotra) 

Principal 

 


